
Board Briefs 

Highlights from the Board Meeting of January 22, 2009 

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System   
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.   

 
Sarah Terry, Editor

Recognitions 

Certificates were presented to All-State Football players
and Coach Goodwin.  Board members were presented
certificates and gifts of appreciation from the schools in
honor of School Board Member Recognition month. 

Financial Statement Approved 

The Board approved the financial statement for
December. 

Textbook Committee Approved 

The Board approved persons to serve on the Textbook
Committee for Language Arts (English, Handwriting,
speech, Spelling and Dictionaries). 

Trip Approved 

RHS SADD - During February 27-28 to attend the
Alabama SADD Conference in Montgomery  

Personnel Approved 

Employment 

Substitutes 

Calle Janeen Arnold  
Blake Scott Ball  
Kathi Holcomb 

Supplement 

Dusty Goodwin - to receive an Assistant Varsity
Football supplement to be paid from Booster Club
funds 

Personnel Approved 

Employment 

Volunteers 

Tyler Mitchell, Baseball  
Gayla Watkins, Softball  
Jimmy Taylor, Softball  
Cam DeArman, Golf  

Leaves of Absence 
  
Russellville High School 

Sandra Sparks, CNP Worker - leave of absence from 
January 6-26 due to surgery. Mrs. Sparks plans to
return January 27. 

West Elementary School 

Amy McReynolds, Counselor - continuation of leave 
of absence through March 13, 2009 

Resignation 

West Elementary School 

Wendy Lewey, Assistant CNP Manager -
Resignation as Assistant CNP Manager effective
January 10, 2009. Mrs. Lewey will remain as a 
regular CNP worker.  

Auditor Selected 

The firm of Watkins Johnsey Professional Group of 
Florence was employed to perform the audit for the year 
ended September 30, 2008. 

Next Meeting 

The next board meeting will be Thursday, February 26.
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